From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 05/21/2020 01:06:55 PM

To: Molly Davies <mdavies@wiseandhealthyaging.org>
Cec: Brandi Orton <BOrton@sbssla.org>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project Support ENV-2018-2116
Hi Molly,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Thu, May 21, 2020 at 12:54 PM Molly Davies <mdavies@wiseandhealthyaging.org> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

Please accept my organizations attached letter of support for the Hollywood Center Project ENV-2018-2116.

Best,

Molly Davies, LCSW
Vice President

WISE & Healthy Aging
(310) 394-9871, ext. 431
(310) 394-1631 Fax

mdavies@wiseandhealthyaging.org

www.wiseandhealthvaging.org

ANy,
)
| =
o
WORK S .
CEE;IF&EI.'J 2016 TOP-RATED
201 A
"‘hkppoq\
Find Us On ']

Mindy Nguyen
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

SOS ANGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
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